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6th of May 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh 
 
RE: Notifications of Behavioural Issues 
 
We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and eeman. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that all future notifications relating to behavioural issues 
for your child will only be communicated through Schoolbox as well as emails. We will no longer 
be using SMSs for extra notifications pertaining to behavioural concerns or hard copy discipline 
related forms.  
 
Consequently, it is imperative that you have a working email, and that you regularly check your 
email. It is equally important that you are familiar with how to use Schoolbox, and that you regularly 
log onto Schoolbox for behavioural and academic updates and notifications. 
 
Should you require assistance with Schoolbox, please contact the School Office and they will be 
able to support you. 
 
Jazakumullahu khayra. 
 
Wassalam, 
Discipline Council [DUCV] 
 
 
 


